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24th June 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Y3 Greek Deli  

7th June 2019 

 

 

 

You are invited to the Year 3 Greek Deli on Friday 7th June at 3:00pm on the 

top yard at HBJS. There will be three varieties of hummus to purchase, all 

made by our talented Year 3 chefs. Each class will be responsible for a 

different flavour. The pupils will be measuring, slicing and dicing, ensuring that 

their products are of the highest quality ready for purchase. Health and safety 

in the kitchen will be the key theme running through the hummus making 

process. 

 

For just £1, customers will be able to buy one pot of hummus, some tasty 

vegetable dippers and cup of delicious homemade mint lemonade. What a 

bargain! 

 

We hope you can join us to celebrate the end to our Greek theme, and to help us 

raise some money for our year group fund.  

 

 

Thank you, 

 

A Beauchamp, D Allen, L Jenkins, and E Prince 
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